
Public Notice – IDEA-B 
 

 
IDEA-B FEDERAL GRANT FUNDS 

 

 

The Norwalk City School District gives notice that it receives funding through a 
federal IDEA-B grant to supplement its Special Education program. Anyone 
having questions or input regarding the grant may call the NCSD Treasurer or 
Director of Pupil Services at 419-668-2779. 

 

For more information go to the Ohio Dept. of Education: 
https://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Special-Education/Special-Education-Data-
and-Funding/Special-Education-Part-B-Allocations 
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